
My name is William Nowling and I am against redistricting 
for it is just another expense that the taxpayers of Oregon 
pay for that is not fully justified. We pay our taxes and 
expect those that represent us to spend those funds 
wisely. With all the devastation there has been in Oregon 
with the fires, riots, and other economic disasters, this 
seems pretty trivial in comparison. I can only assume that 
its only objective here is to expand the territory for 
Multnomah, and other large counties to have more power 
over the smaller counties. I simply cannot agree to that. 
Little counties should be left alone to make their own 
communities what THEY want them to be. That is why we 
have a government in the small towns. No one here that I 
can think of thinks redistricting is necessary and like me, 
will fight back at the ballot box. I again ask that you say 
NO to redistricting and stop the gerrymandering. 
Sincerely 
William Nowling 
Columbia County resident 
 


